Rules and Regulations regarding Alcohol Consumption

during any Special Event (Non-ASC Performance)
IMPORTANT:
It is against the law to bring in and/or consume any outside alcohol in the Blackfriars Playhouse when the building is open to the public.

IF YOU REQUIRE ALCOHOL DURING YOUR SPECIAL EVENT, PLEASE FOLLOW THE PROCEDURES BELOW:

1. Alcohol must be purchased directly from the ASC Box Office (per Alcohol and Beverage Control regulations).  You will need to complete the ALCOHOL USE REQUEST FORM (attached) and return it to the American Shakespeare Center Box Office Manager (currently Jennifer L. Hall) at least two weeks prior to your event Your request will be reviewed and either approved or denied within 48 hoursAt that time you will be informed of the cost of the alcohol to be used for your event. 
2. When you arrive for your event, please have payment ready to give to the House Manager in charge for the evening.  Checks should be made payable to ASC. (After payment, an ASC ABC manager will retrieve and pour). 
3. Alcohol must be opened and served by a licensed ASC ABC Manager (the list is located behind the desk in the Blackfriars Playhouse Lobby). If it has been determined that the ASC will provide a bar setup that is not hosted by your event, than a monetary exchange is required between your guests and the bartender and ASC will retain all proceeds from the sale of alcohol.
4. Failure to comply with these rules and regulations could result in the loss of ASC’s alcohol license in addition to fines for ASC employees and you. 
ONLY THE ASC BOX OFFICE MANAGER OR PLAYHOUSE MANAGER MAY MAKE DECISIONS REGARDING ALCOHOL USE AND CONSUMPTION WITHIN THE BLACKFRIARS PLAYHOUSE

